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I want to express my great pleasure 
forward to my talks with my friend 
Foreign Minister. I'm in this area 
progress towards a just and lasting 
on that road as soon as possible. 

at being back in Egypt. I look 
the President, and with the 

Thank you very much. 

to see what I can do to make 
peace and to take a next ~tep 

~ 
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